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CONTACT INFORMATION

Public Informational
Meeting

STATE PROJECT NO. 92-672
Capacity and Operational Improvements on

Route 69 in the vicinity of Route 15
In Woodbridge and New Haven

Presented at

Woodbridge Senior Center

4 Meetinghouse Lane
Woodbridge, CT

7:00 PM - Tuesday, May 3rd, 2016

REPRESENTATIVES OF THE CONNECTICUT
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

Scott Bushee, P.E.

Project Manager

Telephone No. (860) 594-2079
Email: Scott.Bushee(@ct.gov

Bvong Kim

Project Engineer

Telephone No. (860) 594-3359
Email: Byong.Kim(@ct.gov

Michelle Saldana
Project Designer
Telephone No. (860) 594-3348

Email: Michelle.Saldana@ct.gov

James Massini

Traffic Project Engineer
Telephone No. (860) 594-2784
Email: James.Massini@ct.gov

Snow Peng

Traffic Project Designer
Telephone No. (860) 594-2775
Email: Snow.Peng@ct.gov

Douglas Hummel

Right of Way Coordinator
Telephone No. (860) 594-2441
Email: Douglas.Hummel@ct.gov




CONTACT INFORMATION

COMMENTS AND ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

Documents and other information are available for public inspection or copying at the Connecticut
Department of Transportation Engineering Office at 2800 Berlin Turnpike, Newington, Monday-
Friday, between the hours of 8:30 AM and 4:00 PM (holidays excluded).

All comments and recommendations made at this meeting will receive careful consideration by the
Connecticut Department of Transportation. As a result of the information gained at this meeting,
some of you may wish to make additional statements. Additional statements, made in writing, should
be sent to:

Mr. William Britnell, P.E.
Principal Engineer
Connecticut Department of Transportation
P.O. Box 317546
Newington, Connecticut 06131-7546

William.Britnell@ ct.gov

Comments are appreciated by May 17, 2016
Please reference in subject: Project No. 92-672

Thank you for attending and we look forward to your feedback.
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